

16th. May 1923.

Dear Mr. de Laszlo,

I have only just been able to find out who the head of the Museum is. I find it is Sir Martin Conway, Kt. M.A., Allington Hall, Maidstone. I have asked him to communicate direct with you as time is so short.

You really gave me very short notice in which to get the picture and if you do not hear from Sir Martin Conway within the next few days, I think you had better communicate with him yourself.

As things are at present, I shall not be coming to London until June as we have a week of functions here in connection with the visit of the Fleet.

Jam Jo Eur smeer Gordendury

P.A. de Laszlo, 3 Fitzjohn's Avenue, N.W.3.